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Matthew Sturgis

Dear SBAC members,

You will be receiving a zoom invitation to the meeting scheduled for next Wednesday, August 9th at 4 pm. The meeting
is to provide final review of the RFQ for the design team.

Have a nice weekend. 

Matt

-- 
Matthew E Sturgis, CMA
Town Manager
Town of Cape Elizabeth
Please note as of July 1, 2023
New Town Office Hours are 
Monday 7:30 am to 5 pm
Tuesday through Thursday 7:30 am to 4:30 pm
Closed Friday

-- 

https://support.google.com/mail/answer/1311182?hl=en

